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The Commission should apologize to Ms. Shelly. There is no purpose in technical fines. Fines should be based on the
total raised by the candidate or entity. A fine of $6000 which was about 75% of the total amount raised by the
candidate tells other independent candidates not to run for office.

The FPPC has it all wrong. Doug Butler






